
109 Chapel Gate, 
Balbriggan, 
Co. Dublin. 

21St July, 2011 

EPA 
P. 0. Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 

RE; MEHL Application for Hazardous Waste Facility at Hollywood, NaQS Head, Naul. Co. Dublin. 
ADDlication No. W 0129-03 

Dear Sir, 

I refer to the above application and would like to make the following submission 

I am a mother, living and working in Balbriggan and have grave concerns for the health and safety of the 
population of the town of Balbriggan should this proposed facility go ahead. 
from the site will become airborne and travel to Balbriggan and that we will end up with a toxic ash plume over our 
town. My daughter and my stepson both suffer from asthma and I am very worried regarding this. 

I am also concerned for the local water supply and the Bog of the Ring Acquifer and the contamination that will be 
caused to it should the facility go ahead. 

I am concerned that dust emissions 

The proposed facility is located in an agricultural area and as such the food chain is liable to contamination from 
toxic dust emissions. My health and the health of my family and friends is very important to me and I have an 
allotment close to the proposed facility and engage in the production of organic fruit and vegetables. I can no longer 
continue with this activity should the waste licence be granted as my crops would become poisonous and unsuitable 
for human consumption. 

I urge you to reject this application 

Yours faithfullv. 
I ,  

\4QeLA Helen Killeen \& 

    
    

    
    

    
For

 in
sp

ec
tio

n p
ur

po
se

s o
nly

.

Con
se

nt 
of

 co
py

rig
ht 

ow
ne

r r
eq

uir
ed

 fo
r a

ny
 ot

he
r u

se
.

EPA Export 23-07-2011:03:41:59


